
The International Centre will move 
to a new location 

 
On April 3, 2023, the International Centre will move to a new office on the first floor 
of the newly built East Building No. 1. 
 
Our telephone/fax numbers and e-mail address below will remain unchanged. 

TEL: 03-5992-1024 
FAX: 03-5992-1025 
E-mail: guic-off@gakushuin.ac.jp 

 
In connection with the move, some of our services will be suspended. Please see 
below for details. 
 
【Counter services and telephone inquiries】 
Our counter services will be suspended from March 27 through 29. No telephone 
inquiries will be answered during this period. 
From March 30 through April 1, we will tentatively provide limited services at the old 
office (on the second floor, the Central Building). 
 
【E-mails】 
You can send us e-mails as usual during this moving period although it may take you 
longer to receive responses from us. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
 
For inquiries, please contact the International Centre. 
TEL: 03-5992-1024 
E-mail: guic-off@gakushuin.ac.jp 

 


